25/07/2024, 14:30

FW: Code/permit/Special assessment Request // 2 UPPER HAMPDEN ROAD

From: Andrew Marchese <zoning@staffordct.org>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 8:54 PM

To: ; Sheree' Schold <building@staffordct.org>; Glenn

T. Setzler <buildingofficial @staffordct.org>

Cc: .

Subject: RE: Code/permit/Special assessment Request // 2 UPPER HAMPDEN ROAD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The property at 2 Upper Hampden Road does not have any current zoning violations issued from me.
Any zoning fines or any court judgements would be filed on the land records located in the clerks
office.

Andrew Marchese, CZEO
1 Main Street

Stafford, CT 06076
860-684-1793

Cell: 860-377-1621
zoning@Staffordct.org




